
Statement from the Integrated Care Board 

 

I am pleased to confirm that as of 1st January 2024, Patford House Partnership has 

rejoined Calne and Yatton Keynell PCN. The PCN will proceed on the basis of 

delivering equitable access to Network Services to the population of Calne. 

I wanted to acknowledge the amount of work and discussion behind the scenes to 

reach this position. 

 

Jo Cullen 

Director of Primary Care  

NHS Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire Integrated Care Board 

(ICB) 


